RAVENNA TOWNSHIP
DAKOTA COUNTY, MINNESOTA

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Ravenna Township Planning Commission
will hold a public hearing on January 25, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. at the Ravenna Town Hall,
20425 Red Wing Blvd, Hastings, Minnesota. The purpose of the hearing is to hear
interested persons regarding an ordinance proposing to amend the Ravenna Township
Zoning Ordinance. The proposed ordinance makes several amendments, including
storage containers, establishing the recreational use of firearms as a permit use, adding
definitions, revising interim uses, and other amendments. A copy of the proposed
ordinance is on the Township’s website www.ravennatownship.org under Rules and
Regulations or you can receive a copy by emailing clerk(@ravennatownshipmn.com.
Interested persons are welcome to attend the hearing or to submit written comments.
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